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From calculating statistics for accidental coincidences to finding out how much fun four kids can have with one mattress, I feel that this month has been a most memorable one.  My main objective for this internship was to handle all of the data analysis and determine the muon lifetime. At times the task seemed overwhelming and being a student that had never taken statistics and was attempting to learn everything in two or three days, the odds seemed to be certainly against me.  But thankfully, having a patient instructor like Mr. Kliewer (as long as it wasn’t two o’clock in the morning) allowed me to develop the skills necessary to complete my tasks.

From the start, with no experience at hand, I knew that my job wouldn’t only be tough, but a crucial part for our project.  I learned what I could over the summer, but came to the table with nothing more than what I had already known from previous math classes. I quickly went to Mr. Kliewer for help and he was able to point me in the right direction. Using this push, I set myself to the task of learning as much as I could about statistics in the time allotted. I was bale to give brief presentations about my findings including the chances of coincidences and how many of those could be accidentals.  Besides this, though, I spent most of my time working with Microsoft Excel and MathCad to determine how I would analyze the data and apply a curve that could show the muon lifetime.  While I was working on this, my comrades that were working with the other logistics of the detector were furiously working to try to develop a working muon detector.

It wasn’t until the final week that I was able to obtain what I really desired, and that was usable data. After finally obtaining the data I could finally transfer it into excel and apply a line fit to give us a calculated muon lifetime.  Unfortunately, our calculated lifetime didn’t turn out to be what we had expected and by this time, we had to already pack things up to leave.


Overall, the internship was a success and the presentations that we attended were amazing and insightful. Mr. Schalk and Mr. Sadrozinski were an endless source of information and always seemed eager to help us with any problems we might have had.  Lastly, what really made the internship memorable were my fellow interns (Megan, Michael, Jennifer, Grayson, and Melanie). I was sure glad these individuals participated because they were a constant source of entertainment and moral support. Without them, the internship would have been much less exciting and not nearly as enjoyable.
